
 

Dear Parents 

 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  

 

In Numeracy, we are going to be focusing on capacity. The children will be using 
bucket scales to weigh different objects. They will also be looking at filling 

different containers with water.  

 
In Literacy, the children will be looking at their work from last week and editing it, 

to make it even better. They will also looking at making predictions about stories. 

This is all building up, to complete their own superhero story by the end of the week. 
 

In Science, the children will focus closely on the Moon and Sun. They will learn about 

the different phases of the moon and learn about the importance of the Sun in the 

Solar System.  

 
In PSHE, the children will learn that exercise is also part of a balanced diet. They will 

take part in different active circuits to help support their learning.  

 
In IPC, the children will be concluding their topic of ‘Our World’. The will be learning 

about the continent of Antarctica and making a large papier mache globe of the 

world labeling all the 7 continents.  
 

In Art, the children will make their own space rocket using different materials. The 

children will have to use their creative mind to create and decorate it. 

 
Notices & Reminders: 

 

 Parent Teacher Meetings will be held on Sunday and Wednesday next 

week. Please check your child’s Communication Book if you have not 
already made an appointment. 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Home Learning needs to be completed and returned back to the class 

teacher by Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 Guided reading books and comment books need to be returned to the 

class teacher Wednesday (1N/1A) or Thursday (1I/1S). 

 

Have a lovely weekend! 

   The week ahead in Year 1 (2018) 



 

Yours faithfully 
Year 1 Team 


